g BALOCHISTAN PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
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0819201507 Dated Quetta,37d September, 2024

PRESS RELEASE

NO. PSC/Admn/4916. Recently in the social media as well as reportedly a group

of candidates have shown their concern about early announcement of Provincial
Service Examination (PCS) held in December, 2023.

It is informed that a total of 17,931 applied for the said examination out of
which 5899 candidates attended the entire examination. This was the ever largest
PCS examination conducted by the Commission in the history of this province.

It is further stated that early announcement of result of the PCS examination
is the priority of this Commission. The Commission and its staff have been
working diligently on fast track to complete the process of compilation of result
by ensuring transparency which is the foremost responsibility of the organization.

All candidates who appeared in the examination should rest assured that

Commission is fully aware of their concern and would make all possible efforts to

Secretary
Balochistan Public Service
Commission

announce the PCS result as early as possible.



https://v3.camscanner.com/user/download

